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We've Lost One of our Own
Posted by Sterling Doc - 05 Jul 2011 12:00

Tom Stein, #444 in the new Great Lakes region, died from head injuries sustained when his Ford
Exploror hit the back of a semi truck trailer just over a week ago. Tom was known to be friendly,
generous, and competitive, and he will be missed.

The MW/GLR guys will be running #444 stickers in memory of Tom.

Ignore the Gold background, the stickers will be oval.




